

## EXPERIMENTAL AIRCRAFT ASSOCIATION

An International Non-Profit Organization Dedicated to the Advancement of Aviation Education, Homebuilt Aircraft and Sport Aviation

OFFICES & AIR MUSEUM: 11311 W. FOREST HOME AVE., FRANKLIN, WISCONSIN

Paul Poberezny, President

Ray Scholler, Vice-President

S. H. Schmid, Secretary

Arthur Kilps, Treasurer

PHONE 414 / 425-4860

POST OFFICE BOX 229, HALES CORNERS, WISCONSIN 53130

air mail

October 10, 1973

Mr. Thurman Baird Ace Aircraft Mfg. Co. 106 Arthur Road Asheville, N. C. 28806

Dear Mr. Baird:

Mr. Poberezny has instructed me to send you the enclosed batch of letters received thus far, regarding the Baby Ace article in Mechanix Illustrated. There are twenty-nine inquiries.

The three checks included have been endorsed, and have been acknowledged as being forwarded to your attention. In fact, all the letters have been acknowledged and we have sent information on the EAA to all who are not already members. In our letters we have told them that their letter is being sent on to you, and that they will be hearing from you.

We will continue to send you all the inquiries on the Baby Ace received at this office.

Please write or call if we can be of further help.

Sincerely,

M. Reidenbach (Mrs)

Secretary to Mr. Poberezny

enc1